
Dr. Pak & Dr. Moon's visit to Albania 
13th – 18th of April 2016  
 

Dear brothers and sisters, 

We would like to share with you shortly about the visit to Albania of True Parents Special Emissaries to 
Europe, Dr. No Hi Pak and Prof. Lan Young Moon. They came to Albania right after European CIG Leaders 
Assembly and spent 5 days from 13th – 18th. Their main goal was to oversee the process of implementing 
True Mother’s direction to build a CARP Education Center in Tirana - Albania, and of course meet with 
members, leaders and Ambassadors for Peace and convey True Parents words of encouragement to all. 

On April 17th, another special guest visited Albania. Mrs. Nina Urbonya – the International Liaison of W-CARP 
America was touring Europe and on 17th – 18th she visited Albania to share True Mother’s heart and W-CARP 
vision with Albanian brothers and sisters. As soon as she arrived from the airport, Nina shared her 
passionate heart and gratefulness toward True Mother with brothers and sisters gathered at the Sunday 
Service. Afterwards, Dr. Pak shared also words of encouragement with members and urged them to become 
true filial sons and daughters of True Parents by uniting with True Mother at this crucial time in history.  

 

 
At the end of the service, 6 out of 9 young students who were selected as beneficiaries from Wonmo 
Pyonghwe Foundation received the scholarship certificate from Dr. Pak and Prof. Moon. 

Out of their desire to help and support the providence in Albania, Dr. Pak and Prof. Moon donated 3000  $ to 
build a well at the Training Center to provide drinking water, and they named it the “Well of Life”.  

 



 
After the service, our Special Emissaries invited all community and department leaders for lunch where they 
also shared True Mother’s hope and expectations for Albania as a strategic nation in Europe.  

 

During this time, Dr. Pak and Prof. Moon visited also 4 different communities to meet brothers and sisters as 
well as some of the key Ambassadors for Peace in Albania! 

As always, their visit to Albania brought hope and inspiration to many brothers and sisters and again and 
again we are reminded about the great blessings we are given by the heavenly Parent and True Parents to 
live at this age of great transition and the great years of hope ahead of us until the year 2020! 

Thank you Heavenly Parent & True Parents! 

Thank you True Mother for being strong and the guiding star for all of us! 

Thank you Dr. Pak and Prof. Moon for your love and care! 

Sincerely,  

Albanian brothers and sisters! 




